
From:   Aparna Sridhar   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 26, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0004-EX-ML-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Young,   

In response to your e-mail, Google requests that you modify the two emissions designators mentioned in
your e-mail.  Specifically, we would like to replace &quot;10M0GXW&quot; with &quot;10M0G7W&quot;
and replace &quot;20M0GXW&quot; with &quot;20M0G7W.&quot;  Please don't hesitate to contact me if
you have further questions regarding our application.   

Cheers,   
Aparna Sridhar
Counsel
Google Inc.


